
The blood pressure values are lower than expected. 

There could be a few reasons that the CODA detects reduced blood pressure values.  The most common 

causes are related to a low tail blood volume (indicated by a tail temperature that is too low), or cuffs 

that are too large or placed too loosely on the tail.  

Please send us a sample of your data in Simple Report form, a few screenshots of the graphs from that 

session and a photo of your set up with the cuffs on the animals’ tails.  We will be happy to review it 

with you. 

 


